
 

 

 

Jim Ritzman Retires After Years of STIC Support & Dedication   
 

As Pennsylvania's State Transportation Innovation Council (STIC) continues to win national  
accolades and helps foster transformation across the state, one of its 
leading advocates and overseers is about to take leave. PennDOT Deputy 
Secretary for Planning Jim Ritzman retires in June, and under his influence, 
STIC kept its momentum.  
 

"Jim helped us keep it current and prevented it from losing momentum," 
said PennDOT Secretary Leslie S. Richards. "He always recognized the 
value of all perspectives working on innovation." 

 

 

Read more about Jim Ritzman  
 

  

The STIC Thanks Leo Bagley for Contributions 
 

As he wraps up a 45-year planning career, Executive Deputy 
Secretary Leo Bagley notes with enthusiasm the progress 
PennDOT is making with its State Transportation Innovation 
Council (STIC). 
 

"The results coming out of the STIC are in line with Secretary 
Leslie Richards' focus on implementing robust innovations to 
move the transportation agenda forward," Bagley said.  

"Our STIC is winning national acclaim for its focus on deploying well-researched and proven 
innovations." 

 

 

Read more about Leo Bagley 

 

  

For more information, please contact the STIC Team at penndotstic@pa.gov.   
 

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/cba73cae301/2ce5d3ab-0e66-49f2-861b-1af9ee126ad5.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/cba73cae301/fcf29391-dc99-4a8c-970d-387394f1e297.pdf
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